
The Peel GP Incentive Fund Initiative – Education and Training 
Support Project has been made possible through funding provided 
by the Australian Government Department of Health and Aged Care 
under the Primary Health Network Program

GRANTS
AVAILABLE

NOW

PEEL GP education  AND  t ra in ing  SUPPORT
Are you a medical practitioner working in the Peel region?

We can help enhance your career
The Peel GP Education and Training Support project can assist with training and education 
expenses to enhance your career and employment opportunities while working in private 
practice in the Peel region. Grants are available from January 2023 to June 2023.

To find out more about eligibility, guidelines or to apply email nicole.jacobs@ruralhw.com.au.


